
 
 

School Lunches 
 

Our school lunches are provided through in-house catering which is now overseen by a catering company called C H 

and Co who work with numerous other schools providing freshly cooked food following the Government 

guidelines. We have a chef cooking directly on our school premises using quality fresh, seasonal produce. 

 

Menus are changed weekly via a three-week termly programme. There are three main choices each day, Main Meal, 

Vegetarian Meal or a Jacket Potato with a choice of fillings and a salad bar.  Dessert is included too. 

 

For those pupils with special dietary requirements, the chef will provide gluten free, dairy free etc options or if need 

be will provide your child with a Jacket Potato. 

 

The cost of the meals are as follows: 

Primary:  £2.50 

Secondary:  £2.55 

 

Ordering and payment will be via your Parentmail App or through your web browser at pmx.parentmail.co.uk (please 

see separate instructions) and meals will need to be ordered for a full week only (no part days) on a half-termly basis. 

The register will be available for the whole term and each week’s meals will need to be ordered at least a week in 

advance.  The deadline for ordering is by 8.30 am on the Monday before the meals are due.  Payment will be 

required on ordering. 

 

For pupils who are entitled to Universal Infant Free Meals (Year R to Year 2 inclusive) and Free School Meal 

lunches 

Lunches will still need to be ordered as above but no payment is required. If your child wishes to bring a packed 

lunch instead of having a school lunch, please also notify us via email to debbybrown@gosden-house.surrey.sch.uk, 

so I can remove you from the register. 

 

For pupils who usually bring a packed lunch but would like to order school lunches  

Please email Debby, so that you can be added to the register: debbybrown@gosden-house.surrey.sch.uk 

 

To opt in or opt out of school lunches 

If you wish to opt in or out of school lunches, this will need to be at the end of the previous half-term for opting in 

and towards the end of the current half-term for opting out and we will need to be notified via email 

to debbybrown@gosden-house.surrey.sch.uk 
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